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                                    For Immediate Release
Virginia Beach International Carnival 2025 Season Official Launch Set
for April 5th at “Spring Hill Suites- 6350 Newtown Rd, Norfolk, VA
23502”
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Virginia Beach, VA – The Virginia Beach International Carnival is thrilled to
announce the official launch of its 2025 season on April 5 , 2025. Following a
remarkable 2024 season, the Virginia Beach International Carnival is excited to
welcome everyone back for another unforgettable celebration from July 17 to
July 20, 2025.
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This year, we’re dedicated to making the Carnival bigger and better than ever,
with a commitment to showcasing cultural diversity, vibrant performances,
and unforgettable experiences. As always, we are working closely with the City
of Virginia Beach to elevate the event for our community and visitors alike.

Stay tuned for more exciting updates,
as we bring together an even wider
array of international performances,
culinary experiences, and family-
friendly activities. We can’t wait to
share this incredible experience with
you!
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